
March 31, 2017 

Officals Education Travel Reimbuesement 

 

Two PVS officials attended the Arena Pro Series Meet in Indianapolis, March 2-4, 2017 and are 

requesting reimbursement under the PVS Officials Travel Reimbursement Policy.  They both meet all the 

requirements for reimbursement and provided the required receipts.  I request $500 reimbursement for 

the following two officials: 

 Jan van Nimwegen 

 Joe Tiago 

 

 

Tim Husson 

Officials Chair, Potomac Valley Swimming 

 

 


